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To: Wisconsin Election Commission

From: Scott McDonell, Dane County Clerk@

Subject: WEC Investigation of Uncounted Ballots in the City of Madison
Date: February 10,2025

On December 18, 2024 the Madison City Clerk’s Office reported to the Wisconsin Election
Commission (WEC) that it had discovered 193 absentee ballots from the Fall 2024 General Election that
were not counted. I am advised that WEC has commenced an investigation of this matter. I want to
affirmatively state that I had no knowledge of this incident until after the conclusion of the Dane County
Canvass and certification of the state wide vote. I did not hear of this incident until it was reported in the
media after being reported to WEC. I am willing and available to cooperate with you investigation and

provide any information that I have regarding this matter.



